



Longfield Academy Longfield Road Darlington DL3 0HT T: 01325 380815 / 380816 E: enquiries@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk
W: www.longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk

Chief Executive: Mr D Judson, BEd, NPQH Head of School: Mrs A Sweeten, BA (Hons), MA, NPQH Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Rawle, BA (Hons), MA

3<sup>rd</sup> November 2022

Dear Parents / Carers,

## Re: Postponement of Year 8 Parents' Evening (0037-22ASW)

We are writing to notify you that the Year 8 Parents' Evening due to take place on Thursday 17<sup>th</sup> November 2022 has been postponed.

We are currently in the process of amending our assessment and reporting procedure and this will impact on the dates of assessment and marking. Therefore, we need to reschedule the dates of Parents' Evenings and reports so that they coincide.

We will write to you again in the coming weeks with the rescheduled date.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs A Sweeten

Head of School











